

Icelandic National Jamboree • Newsletter #1 • September 2025

## Registrations opens soon

Dear friends in Scouting

We are happy to share that new information about the Icelandic National Jamboree 2026 has been published on our official website <a href="www.skatamot.is">www.skatamot.is</a>

International scouts can now find details about:

- Travel options and activities in Iceland pre and post Jamboree.
- Equipment rental opportunities

We look forward to welcoming scouts from around the world to Akureyri in 2026 for an unforgettable experience of friendship, adventure and Scouting spirit.

We would also like to remind you that registration opens on **October 1st, 2025.** 

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact us.

Warm Scout greetings Ingibjörg Guðmundsdóttir Camp chief